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Morning Worship Service       Sept 23, 2012

 
Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, he is a new creation; the old 

has gone, the new has come!  
2 Corinthians 5:17 

 
 

Pianist                Bonnie Klassen 
Electric Piano              Lisa Wall 
Song Leader                       Peter Hoeppner 
 
Worship in Singing 
Call to Worship             Dennis Driedger 
Announcements & Offering 
Offertory               Nettie Froese             
Worship in Singing 
Special Music                 Faithful 
Scripture Reading     II Corinthians 5:11-21 
Message               Pastor Peter Redekopp 

“Reaching some Important Conclusions” 
Communion 
Closing Song & Prayer 
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A T  G L E N C R O S S  
 

At Mondays Membership meeting, a “yes” vote was 
passed to have Trevor Fleming come fill the 
position of youth pastor. Trevor has accepted the 
Call to Ministry, and will come to Glencross to 
serve as Youth Pastor. 
 

THIS WEEK:        
Thursday  7:30pm Mission Board meeting at church. 
 
NEXT SUNDAY: On September 30th we will be taking the time to 
have our deacon nominations during the worship service. There are 
two couples whose terms are up at the end of 2012. Isaac & Marie 
Klassen and Daniel & Helen Schulz have completed two terms of 
two years and are eligible for re-election for one more term. Please 
make this a matter of urgent prayer as we consider who God is 
calling to this area of ministry. 
 
LOOKING AHEAD:       
 

A Baby Dedication Service is being planned for October 14th.  If you 
are interested in dedicating your child please contact Pastor Peter 
at 331-1373 or email at peterredekopp@gmail.com 
 
TAKE NOTE:        
Applications for Bible School/College student assistance are 
available and need to be filled out and handed in by the 
end of September. Please see Bob Friesen for applications. 
 

Ladies Fellowship has bursaries available for camp 
workers/Bible School Students. Applications are on the bulletin 
board. Please hand them in to Melissa Klassen. 
 
Upcoming Events in our Community:    
Tonight: A MennoNITE of Comedy, MCI & Youth for 
Christ Fundraising Event. 7pm at Buhler Hall Gretna. 
Tickets are $20. Call 204-327-5891. See the poster on 
the bulletin board in the foyer for more information. 
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Children's Camps International invites you to enjoy 
pizza and chicken at their Annual Celebration & 
Fundraising Banquet on Sunday, Sept 23 at 5:30 pm 
or Monday, Sept 24 at 6:30 pm at the Winkler MB 
Church, 120 Pineview Drive. We are excited to 
present guest speaker Rev. Ismael Whittaker Gonzalez, 
our national director from Cuba, who will be sharing 
from his heart and ministry. Call (204) 331-4003. 
Tickets are complimentary, but seating is limited. A 
free willing offering will be accepted both nights. 
 
Come on down to Winkler Bible Camp's Annual 
Fall Supper! On the menu is turkey, sweet and 
sour meatballs, mashed potatoes, stuffing, pies, 
and more! This is a come and go supper in the 
WBC Dining Hall on September 25th from 4:30-
7:30, admission is by donation. See you there! 
 
Providence University’s Harvest Festival Banquets on Sept. 
28th & 29th at 7pm in the Reimer Student Life Centre. Guest 
Speaker is Rev. Bruce Martin of Calvary Temple with music 
by the Providence Chamber singers. Reserve complementary 
tickets online ww.providenceUC.ca or call 204.433.6488 ext. 
301. 
 

MIDWAY CHRISTIAN LEADERSHIP CAMP REPORT 
Friday, Sept. 28, 2012, at 7:00 p.m. at the Morden EMM 
Church dining hall, NOTE:  This is the mission and camp 
the EMMC (together with two other conferences) has 
decided to support in order to give native ministries a 
boost in Northern Manitoba. 
 
Love Morden Event – Oct. 15-21. Glencross will be 
participating with 6 or 7 Morden churches in this event. 
Individuals or groups from the church are encouraged to 
come up with some special acts of kindness or service that 
will reflect the love of Christ to our community. Some 
possible ideas are posted on the Bulletin Board. At the end 
of the week there will be a public worship service at the 
Access Event Center. 
 
Helen Unrau will be teaching a Spiritual Gifts' course for adults starting on 
October 15th at 7:30pm at the Gospel Mission Church in Winkler. The 
classes will run for 7-8 weeks. Cost will be $10 for the booklet (optional). 
If you are interested in attending, please contact Vicki Hoeppner before 
October 7th. We would like to put together a group of Ladies from our 
church to attend these classes.  
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WINKLER BIBLE CAMP       

Winkler Bible Camp is currently seeking a part time bookkeeper/secretary. 
The applicant must have experience in working on computers with Microsoft 
Office and Simply Accounting and have a heart to serve God in this ministry. 
This is a year-round, paid position. Please contact Winkler Bible Camp for 
more information at (204) 325-9519 or visit our website at 
www.winklerbiblecamp.com under the Staff heading to apply. 

Kids Zone kicks off this Saturday, September 
29! Join the fun at the EMMS multi-purpose 
room at 10:00 a.m. for a high-energy program 
with singing, games, prizes and a creative 
teaching time! For more information visit 
www.winklerbiblecamp.com or call 325-9519. 

 

Prayer & Praise 
 

 Please pray for the Missionary of the week: 
Dave & Kathy Brown with Youth for Christ-Guys Mentoring 
Ministry 
Morden, MB 

 The Hoeppner Sisters will be singing at the Christian Faith 
Church in Winkler. Please pray for them as they serve." 
 Please continue to pray for Elmer Dueck who is back in the 
hospital with an infection in his leg. 
 Praise God for providing a youth pastor for our church. Pray 
for Trevor & Jamie Fleming as they look for a house in Morden 
and prepare for ministry at Glencross. 
 
 
 
 
For Bulletin Announcements this week – please call Jenn 
Klassen at 822-3418 or email: jennmatt@sdnet.ca by 
Thursday, 8:00 p.m. Thank You. 
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